Edinburgh University Music Society

Tour to Norway 2005

Preliminary Information for Participants

Dear all

Welcome to the Edinburgh University Music Society Tour to Norway 2005!

This leaflet is designed to give you all the information for the Tour as we have it currently. Please do contact me on the numbers below if you have any questions or comments.

The dates for the tour are from the 4th April 2005 to the 11th April 2005. In addition to this there will be rehearsals leading up to the tour which are yet to be confirmed. We will leave from outside Appleton Tower, Chrichton Street, Edinburgh about 10am on 4th April. Larger instruments will be transported by van (instruments larger than a violin or trombone etc). We will arrive back at Appleton Tower about 2pm on the 11th April.

Whilst in Norway we will be performing to raise money for either UNICEF or Save The Children in Norway. In fact 100% of the ticket proceeds will be given directly to the charity.
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Itinerary

On arrival in Kristiansand, Norway, we will be driving north to Hovden where we will be stopping for lunch. We will then continue north to Voss where we will spend two nights, performing a concert on the second night. Then on the 7th April we will travel west to Bergen and spend two nights there. 

In Bergen we will be holding a Ceilidh for our Norwegian friends on the 7th April (guys, if you have a kilt, please bring it along!) and performing a concert on the 8th April. On the 9th April we will travel South to Stavanger and perform a further concert followed by a Massive End of Tour Party. On the 10th April we travel back to Kristiansand and catch the ferry home. 
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Norway in April is on the cool side with the average temperature 8oC so do plan to bring a jumper. All participants on the tour will require a full and valid passport. If anyone holds a passport from a non-EEA country please inform me as soon as possible. Also for UK nationals I do advise obtaining an E111 from any post office in case of medical need.

The cost of the Tour will be in the region of £270 although we hope to gain funding from the Scottish Arts Council and other sources, which will hopefully reduce the cost. The cost will include all meals whilst in Norway! Insurance is not included in the cost of the Tour so if you wish insurance please ensure that you obtain this in plenty of time. There will be a deposit of £20 due in by November 5th 2004, further payment of £70 due by December 3rd 2004, further payment of £100 by January 14th 2005 and final payment of £80 by February 18th 2005. These payments are non-refundable.

As I said earlier if you have any questions, please contact me on the numbers below.

Matt Birch

Tour Manager

01506 501115

07830 356653
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